
 

Citizen Survey regarding Above Ground Pools 
 

Current Woodcreek Ordinances do not allow for the installation of Above Ground Pools, 
only In Ground Pools. A request has been made to change the City’s Ordinances 
 
Prior to considering this issue, the Planning and Zoning Commission would like to 
provide the citizens of Woodcreek the opportunity to express their opinion by indicating 
whether or not they would like Above Ground Pools in the City of Woodcreek. 

 
 
 

 
Do you want to change existing Ordinances to allow for the installation of Above Ground 
Pools within the City of Woodcreek?  (Please select one answer, below) 

 
Supportive (Yes)  Neutral (Don’t Care)  Opposed (No)  

 
 

 
It is anticipated that permitting and inspections, governing Above Ground Pools would be 
different than those in place for In Ground Pools. 
 
Several considerations have been presented already including: 

• Priority of this issue relative to others identified in the City’s Master Plan 
• Water usage / Conservation 
• Conformity of Designs / Building Materials 
• Impervious Cover restrictions 
• Impact to Surrounding Property Values 
• Aesthetics: both for neighbors as well as for patrons of the Golf Course 
• The right of the homeowner to utilize their property in their best interest. 

 
Please share any additional comments below: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


